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NSW Police Force 
13 September 2023 

Mr Enzo Camporeale 
Director, Legal 
Special Commission of Inquiry into LGBTIQ hate crimes 
GPO Box 5341 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 

By email: enzo.camporeale@specialcommission.nsw.gov.au 

Dear Mr Camporeale 

Special Commission of Inquiry into LGBTIQ hate crimes — Summons No. NSWPF160 

We refer to: 
a) summons No. NSWPF160, issued to the Commissioner of NSW Police (Commissioner) 

dated 3 August 2023 (Summons), with a return date of 9 August 2023; 
b) your letter to us dated 3 August 2023, enclosing the Summons; 
c) our letter to the Inquiry dated 9 August 2023; 
d) our letter to the Inquiry dated 22 August 2023; 
e) your letter to us dated 22 August 2023, requesting confirmation whether the material 

produced by the Commissioner on 22 August 2023 was the final tranche of material to be 
produced in response to the Summons; 

f) our email to the Inquiry dated 22 August 2023; and 
g) your letter to us dated 12 September 2023 (12 September Letter). 

Our office is instructed that no further documents responsive to the Summons have been identified, 
including a "case screening record" completed by then DSC Taylor, as referred to in your 12 
September Letter. 

Summons issued to Detective Sergeant Taylor to attend to give evidence 

We also refer to your letter to us dated 11 September 2023 regarding the Public Hearing 2 
statements and your letter to D/Sgt Taylor, dated 11 September 2023, which enclosed a summons 
to attend to give evidence. 

In light of this summons, our instructions have developed. We are instructed that D/Sgt Taylor 
wishes to provide a statement. We are endeavouring to provide the same as soon as possible. 

Yours sincerely 

Katherine Garaty 
Director — Crime Disruption and Special Inquiries Law 
Office of the General Counsel 
NSW Police Force 
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